
 

 

 

 

 
 

CONSTRUCTION NOTICE 

 

C.C. Edwards Construction will be replacing strips of asphalt to correct imperfections in the 
road and meet the requirements set by the City. 

Location Of Work: 

  

 
 
Timber Ridge Dr. and Buckhorn Way 
 

  
 

Date Work Starts: Monday, August 7,2017 

Date Work Ends: Friday, August 11, 2017 

Days/Hours Of Work: 7:00 am to 3:30 pm; Monday through Friday 

Type Of Work: Road work 

Affect To Public: Delays should be expected, alternate routes advised. 

Flaggers Present: Yes 

Contact:  Shane Kitchen 

Phone: (206) 786 - 9437 

Notice Issued: July 28, 2017 
 


